
 

 

 

 

What a busy and fun filled week we have had in school The children continue to make 
us proud, demonstrating our Preston values in lessons, outside, with visitors and with 
each other. A number of children from the school took part in a trust athletics event 
and were amazing. I am so proud of them all. Those who did not attend had their own 
day of sports events in school where they showed their Preston values. 

This week in school 

Nursery have been reading and investigating the book ‘What the Ladybird Heard at the 
Seaside’. Reception have been reading ‘Handa’s Surprise’ and are sad to be saying 
goodbye to Harper who is leaving Preston. Year 1 have been busy planning their own 
yummy juices. Year 2 practiced hard and performed their class assembly to family and 
peers. It was fantastic, Well Done! Year 3 have been working really hard on their 
addition and subtraction. Year 4 are busy writing character descriptions of Willy Wonka 
and some are making applications to be the new Digital Leaders. Year 5 have had fun 
planning the scones they are going to make and learning about life cycles in science. In 
History, Year 6 have been debating which time period would have been better to live 
in. Children in Acorns have enjoyed meeting their new friends that will be joining them 
in September. 

Non-Uniform Day 

The PTA have organised a raffle for our upcoming summer fair. To support this, school 
will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 4th July, children are asked, if they are able, 
to give a prize donation towards the raffle. 

School Uniform 

Please could you ensure your child’s name is written in every piece of school uniform. 
It is essential so that we can reunite lost property. Each night after school next week 
the school lost property will be outside for parents to look through. 

Academic Year 2025/2026 PD days 

The school professional development days for the next school year are as follows- 

Monday 1st September, Monday 8th December, Monday 5th January,  

Monday 20th July and Tuesday 21st July. 

 

Have a lovely weekend  

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEK ENDING 27TH JUNE    

PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  
Week 5  Summer Term   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 
Acorns Class Photo 

Friday 4th July 

 

Year 4 Camping 

Friday 4th July 

 

Own Clothes Day  

Friday 4th July 

 

School Summer Fair  

Friday 11th July 

 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Wednesday 16th July 

6pm 

 

Remaining End of Year 

Assemblies will be held at 

2.30pm on the dates 

below -  

Year 3 – 1st July 

Year 4 – 8th July 

Year 5 – 16th July 

 

Nursery - 8th July at 11am 

 

Sports Day  

Tuesday15th July 

Nursery and Reception – 

9.15am  

Year 1 and Year 2 –

10.30am 

Years 3,4,5 and 6 - 

1.15pm 

http://www.prestonprimary.co.uk/

